
Tuesday St. Paul’s Court 6:30 PM 

Wednesday Community Life 11:00 AM 

 Friendship in Faith 7:00 PM 

Thursday Senior Choir 7:30 PM 

 
 

Your articles for News ‘N Views are due  

Sunday, February 3rd.  Please send them directly  

to Tracy Rodrigues at tracy.rodrigues96@yahoo.ca  

or they may be left in the News ‘N Views mail slot. 

 

Church Family Pot Luck and Games 

Family Day, Monday, February 18, 4-8 PM 

Sign-up sheet is on the table in the library. 

Everyone is invited and encouraged to bring family and friends. 

 

Things are happening with your local WMS missions group!  

 

On Monday, February 4, you are invited to hear  

retired minister Dwight Holditch  

share insights (and slides)  

from his work in Haiti. 

1:00 PM in our church Library 

 

On Saturday, February 9, join us at  

Regional Missionary Society meeting in Woodstock. 

Our Lauren Fulton and Margaret Douglas of Woodstock 

will each be sharing their unique experiences  

in Missions in Malawi. 

 

See the bulletin boards for info or speak to 

Deb M., Peggy M. or Judy M. 

Join us!  New participants are welcome! 

 

 

Fundraiser for the Kenora Fellowship Centre 

 

Mission Circle needs 2 cup containers! 



Clean plastic and glass jars will do! 
(16 oz or 473 ml) 

Mason jars, peanut butter  

or mayo containers.  

We plan to make some ‘bean soup jars’  

and appreciate your help! 

 

                   

 

Please drop them in the tote box  

by the lobby glass doors.   

THANKS! 
 

 

 

                        ANNUAL REPORT AND MEETING 
                        If you have yet to hand your report into the office,  

                      please do so by January 20th.   
                    The Annual Meeting will be held  

                   Sunday, February 17, 2019 after worship. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark these 2019 dates on your calendar! 

Feb. 1       Apr. 5       June 7       Aug. 2      Oct. 4      Dec. 6 

Enjoy books and conversation? Book club may be for you!! 

We simply read a book in advance and chat about it over tea and a snack.  No pressure even if 

you don’t get it finished.  Library book kits contain 12 copies so think about joining us. All are 

welcome! 

February title:  “Paris Letters” by Janice MacLeod. 

Pick up the book in the office now! 

 


